
DEAR STUDENTS,

all the persons who due to difficulties resulting from their health situation require 
supportive solutions during their studies are encouraged to report such needs as they 
arise to the Office for Persons with Disabilities (OPD).         

Applications for medical leaves submitted after the commencement of examination 
sessions will be processed in accordance with the provisions of § 43 section 3 of the Rules 
and Regulations of Study, in particular they will be analyzed in terms of lack of possibility 
to report the difficulties earlier. 

Way to apply for Medical Leave: 

 

 

Submit an application for medical leave by selecting the appropriate form in 
the USOSweb applications module.

Register at the Office for Persons with Disabilities.

Fill in the form from the link below, wait for OPD consultant to contact you

https://bon.uw.edu.pl/applications/form-for-persons-applying-for-aid-of-
the-opd/

Prepare documentation indicating the health context and time of occurrence of 
health difficulties. The content of recommendation is sent by OPD to the Head of 
the Teaching Unit and made available to the applicant.

 The decision is issued by the Head of the Teaching Unit after receiving 
the recommendation from OPD. 

For more information visit OPD website
https://bon.uw.edu.pl/students-2/medical-leave/
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